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Kari Hanselman

From: FONOM Office/ Bureau de FONOM <fonom.info@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 8:22 PM
Subject: FONOM Executive Award - Call for Nominations
Attachments: Exec Award-Call for Nominations (1).pdf; FONOM Executive Award Nomination Form 

(1).pdf; 2024-FONOM-Registration-1.pdf

Good morning. Please share this with the Council and your senior management team. 
 
The 2024 FONOM Northeastern Municipal Conference, taking place in the City of Greater Sudbury on May 6, 7, and 8, 
2024, is fast approaching. As you know, the FONOM Executive Award will be presented to a dedicated individual who 
has worked tirelessly to enrich the lives of Northern Ontarians and promote the objectives of FONOM. 
 
An essential part of the Conference is to honour an individual member of FONOM who has contributed in a unique and 
meaningful way toward the enrichment and betterment of the lives of the residents of Northeastern Ontario and who 
has exerted tireless efforts over the years in promoting the objectives of FONOM regionally and provincially 
. 
This is a reminder to submit nomination forms no later than April 5, 2024. Please see the attached Call for Nominations 
and Nomination Form. 
 
If you still need to register, please visit the conference website (link below) for registration forms and more information. 
 
https://fonom.org/annual-conference/ 
 
 
Talk soon, Mac. 
 
Mac Bain 
Executive Director  
The Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities  
615 Hardy Street    North Bay, ON, P1B 8S2   
Ph. 705-498-9510 
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